St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

“We can do hard things.”

September 14, 2023

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Week two is almost in the books! Hopefully the extreme heat is behind us, and we can continue to settle in to this new
school year.

Our Back-To-School Night is scheduled for next Wednesday, September 20. We will begin at 7:00 PM in the cafeteria, with
a few words from myself and the HSA. After that, there will be three fifteen-minute Information sessions where you can
visit with your child’s teacher(s). We ask that all middle school parents do the first session in their child's homeroom. We
will also have representatives from our HSA (Home -School Association) and the Parish Athletic Association there to
answer any questions.

Next week we are also running our first Book Fair of the year, and it will be open during Back-To-School Night. We will also
be selling Smencils that evening, which will be cash only. Thank you in advance for helping with all of our school’s
fundraising efforts.

| have sent home another copy of the uniform guide so everyone can see the correct uniform pieces for each
season/uniform. Pictures will be posted so everyone can see how the proper uniforms look. Our 8™ grade is also selling
Spirit Wear, and the fleece is an approved uniform piece.

Thank you for all that you do for our school! We have a lot of fundraisers and events coming up, and your participation is
so appreciated. May God continue to bless all of you and your families. You are always in my prayers.
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